TOWN/VILLAGE OF HARRISON
POLICE DEPARTMENT

650 North Street
Harrison, New York 10528
Phone: (914) 967-0739 ~ Fax: (914) 813-7421

December 6, 2017

Supervisor Ron Belmont and
Members of the Town Board
Town/Village of Harrison
1 Heineman Place
Harrison, New York 10528
Re: Filming at Police Headquarters
Supervisor Belmont and Members of the Town Board:
I respectfully request that the Town Board approve Midwinter Pictures, Inc. to film
at Police Headquarters for the movie “Ben is Back” on Friday, January 5t 2018. They will be

making a donation in the amount of $8,000.00 which will be utilized for spending at the
discretion of the Chief of Police.

Respectfully submitted,
Michael D. Olsey
Chief of Police
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“DEDICATED TO SERVE”




